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HOGE FENTON HONORED WITH
BUSINESS PHILANTHROPY AWARD

Hoge Fenton is pleased to announce that our Pleasanton office was honored by the Pleasanton
Chamber of Commerce in its 52nd Annual Community Service Awards in March 2015.

Hoge Fenton received the "Business Philanthropy Award," given to businesses that have
provided philanthropic service beyond the scope of normal business activity.

The Pleasanton Chamber, which has just over 800 members, recognizes deserving individuals,
groups and businesses who have demonstrated excellence and community leadership in business,
volunteer activities and achievement within the Pleasanton community. The Community Service
Awards began in 1963 to recognize good people doing great things in the community and since then
hundreds of recipients have been honored.
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